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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I can hardly believe that we have got to this time of the year already. We 

have a super topic to finish with. There will be lots of exciting things to 

learn through our ‘Handa’s Surprise’ topic, plus a trip to Marwell Zoo in 

July to round it off. Please see the Topic Web detailing what the children 

will learning on the reverse of this letter and the accompanying 

Homework Grid. 

 

We welcome any topic based items which the children would like to bring 

in and show. Please remind and help your child to leave other toys at home 

or with you at the door though. 

 

Our junk modelling trolley is empty! Please save and bring in your recycling 

boxes for us. Many of the children love this as an activity choice but 

supplies have been limited recently.  

 

If there is anything at all you wish to discuss then please feel free to pop 

in any day after school for an informal chat or to make an appointment 

should the need arise for a more formal meeting. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

 

 

 

Jenny Carter 
 

 

 


